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Enpr-EMA newsletter 2022 
 

Dear members and friends of Enpr-EMA, 

It is our pleasure to share our 2022 end-of-year message with you.  

For information on Enpr-EMA’s work and achievements in 2022, see the report of the annual 
meeting of the members and Coordinating Group. Enpr-EMA’s advancements would not be 
possible without your support and the hard work of our members and partners to improve the conduct 
of clinical trials for paediatric patients. Thank you! 

In addition to our regular plenary and working group meetings, this year we also had the opportunity 
to engage with other networks, industry partners and patient representatives at the joint Enpr-
EMA/c4c workshop on quality criteria/standards of paediatric clinical trial sites.  Follow-up 
work towards Enpr-EMA recommendations for site quality criteria will kick off in January 2023. 

Next year, we are planning to review the organisational aspects and the strategy of Enpr-EMA 
together with the Coordinating Group in order to strengthen the network’s role in an environment that 
has changed considerably since its beginnings and to make it most beneficial to its members as well as 
the PDCO. To this end we are planning a closed meeting of the Coordinating Group in Q1 2023. An 
open meeting for all members is planned for Q2 2023, and the annual workshop for September 2023. 
We hope to be able to confirm dates early next year.  

Moreover, we are expecting to learn about the Commission’s proposal for a revised Paediatric 
Regulation next year and are looking forward to engaging with you regarding these developments. 

For now, we would like to thank you for all your support.  

We wish you a relaxing holiday season and a moment of rest after a busy year.  

We look forward to continuing our work together.  

 

Our best wishes for 2023, 

 

Pirkko Lepola (Chair)                          

Gunter Egger (Co-chair) 
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